Good afternoon Scott Weeks,

We want to provide an update on The Oaks Residence Conditional Use Permit Application for The Oaks
Residence on the property in Livingston on Hwy 22.

We have sold the property and no longer own it as of 5-24-2024. We would like to remove our
Application for a Conditional Use Permit for a Personal Care Home- Assisted living, with the date of
5-24-2024. Please advise on anything needed from us at this time.

Thank you,
James Phillips and Crystal Gardner-Phillips, CPOR REI, LLC



